
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

During Spring Term, we have been 

learning about World War Two and 

visited the Imperial War Museum. 

We have shared pictures from our 

visit, so the only other thing to 

mention is – deep breath – 

preparation for - say it quietly – 

SATs! We are confident of success 

though. 

(Oh, and as a special treat, the 

National Theatre came to perform 

Romeo and Juliet for us!) 


